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Good afternoon Mayor Horwath & City Manager Cluckie.
 
I hope you are both enjoying your long weekends so far.
 
On behalf of the Hamilton Police Service Board, and as per Section 41 (1) of the
Community Safety and Policing Act, 2019, I am providing you with a copy (attached)
of our 2023 Annual Report.
 

Reporting and information sharing
Annual report
41 (1) On or before June 30 in each year, the police service board shall file an
annual report with its municipality or band council regarding,

(a)  the implementation of the board’s strategic plan and the achievement of
the performance objectives identified in the strategic plan;

(b)  the affairs of the police service;
(c)  the provision of policing as it relates to any community safety and well-

being plans adopted by the municipalities or First Nations that are in the
board’s area of policing responsibility; and

(d)  any other prescribed matters.
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please let me know.
 
Regards,
Kirsten Stevenson (She/Her)
Administrative Director,
Hamilton Police Service Board
155 King William Street
Hamilton, ON   L8R 1A7
Phone: 905-546-2727
E-mail: kirsten.stevenson@hamilton.ca
Website: www.hamiltonpsb.ca
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